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November 22, 1978

Dear Mr. Williams:

Thank you for your nomination of Roberta Karmel and Amy Goodman to be representatives to 
the Interdepartmental Task Force on Women.  We are delighted that they have agreed to serve in 
this capacity.

Our plans for the Task Force are proceeding and we currently plan to hold a joint meeting of 
policy and staff level representatives on December 5, 1978.  We will notify your representatives 
about the details of the meeting as soon as they are firm.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

Sarah Weddington
Special Assistant
to the President

The Honorable Harold Marvin Williams
Chairman
Securities and Exchange Commission
Washington, D.C.  20549


